ALABAMA LAW ENFORCEMENT AGENCY ROBERT BENTLEY
201 SOUTH UNION STREET, SUITE 300 / P.O. BOX 304115 / MONTGOMERY, AL 36130-4115 GOVERNOR
PHONE 334.517.2800 / ALEA.GOV -
STAN STABLER
SECRETARY

May 19, 2016

Alison Walsh

Policy & Communications Associate
Prison Policy Initiative

69 Garfield Avenue, Floor 1
Easthampton, Massachusetts 01027

Re: Alabama Public Records Request
Dear Ms. Walsh:
The Alabama Law Enforcement Agency is in receipt of your letter dated
April 22, 2016 requesting information pertaining to driver license suspensions,

reinstatements, etc., under Alabama’s Open Records Law.

A review of your request has been conducted and the records requested
are not subject to our public records law.

Thank you for your interest in the Alabama Law Enforcement Agency.

Sincerely,

Michael W. Robinson
General Counsel
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